
BROOKLYN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 
PO BOX 171 

BROOKLYN, CT. 06234 
 

The Brooklyn Water Pollution Control Authority held a regular meeting on Wednesday, July 31, 2019 at 
the Clifford B. Green Bldg. on the following: 
 
Present:  Robert Kiley, Craig Dunlop, Robert Kelleher, Derek Lindia, Robert Ross and Sherri A. Soucy 
 
Also Present: Paul Archer, AJ Kerouack and members of the Scouts. 
 
The regular meeting was opened at 6:37 PM by Chairman Robert Kiley. 
 
A motion was made by Craig Dunlop to approve meeting minutes from June 26, 2019 as presented.  
Derek Lindia seconded the motion.  All members in favor, so voted. 
 
Paul Archer reported to the sewer authority that the plan for School Street is starting in the planning 
phase. The project will generate an estimated 22,000 gallons a day. There are 89 units that are being 
planned. The cost for expenses will be gathered and sent to Paul Archer so developer has a price.  
 
There are no updates from Suez. 
 
Robert Kiley reported to the board that he has been in contact with Killingly regarding a bill. Robert Kiley 
reported that the bill will be addressed by Killingly. 
 
Robert Kiley reported to the board that the sewer authority has been cited as a party to a portion of 
property at 9 Plaza Street.  
 
A motion was made by Derek Lindia to approve monthly bills in the amount of $8,088.23.  Robert 
Kelleher seconded the motion.  All members in favor so voted. 
 
There was no other business to come before the board. 
 
A motion was made by Derek Lindia to adjourn at 7:22 PM.  Craig Dunlop seconded the motion.  All 
members in favor so voted. 
 
 
Sherri A. Soucy 
Administrative Assistant 
Water Pollution Control Authority   


